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Christopher Cooney

From: Marguerite McLean
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 9:21 AM
To: Christopher Cooney
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Angela Charles; Alexus Austin
Subject: RE: Request for Interested Person Status for Docket No. 140226-EI

Chris, 
 
I have added Mr. Bohrmann to the docket as an interested person. 
 
Please place the below email in parties and interested persons correspondence.   
 
Thanks, 
 
Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
 
From: Angela Charles On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 8:02 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Christopher Cooney; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: FW: Request for Interested Person Status for Docket No. 140226-EI 
 
Please see below.  
 
From: Bohrmann, Todd [mailto:Todd_Bohrmann@CSX.com]  
Sent: Sunday, May 31, 2015 10:38 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Request for Interested Person Status for Docket No. 140226-EI 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Please add me as an interested person to Docket No. 140226. The relevant contact information is 
below. 
 
Todd F. Bohrmann 
Market Manager, Coal Planning and Market Analytics 
CSX Transportation 
500 Water Street, J842 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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Jacksonville, FL 32202 
(904) 359-3164 
 
 
 
 
This email transmission and any accompanying attachments may contain CSX privileged and confidential 
information intended only for the use of the intended addressee. Any dissemination, distribution, copying or 
action taken in reliance on the contents of this email by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this email in error please immediately delete it and notify sender at the above 
CSX email address. Sender and CSX accept no liability for any damage caused directly or indirectly by receipt 
of this email. 




